Dean & Deloris McClure

Missionaries to Brazil since 1965

Happy New
Year!

Thank you for all of you
prayers and support
during 2022. The yeal
was a challenge for us
health issues played a
large part. Dean is doir
much better and
gradually getting his
strength back after
spending over 3 month
in and out of ER and
doctors’ offices and
battling anemia the pa:
few months.
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It was a special blessing to have our son, Edmond, here for 2 weeks. It had
been 21 years since he had been back to Brazil. He took the pictures of part of

our group at church in Brasilinha and also of our neighborhood, using his SHIN QI 13 Cj 06 Ca 18
drone! The church kids were fascinated! 715353-060 Brasilia, DE  Brazil, S.A.
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